Note No: A143/08

Protocol Directorate of the Foreign and Commonwealth Office presents its compliments to all Diplomatic Missions and International Organisations and has the honour to enclose details about the new arrangements for use of the VIP facilities at London Heathrow and Gatwick airports, which come into effect from 1 April 2008.

Protocol Directorate avails itself of this opportunity to renew to all Diplomatic Missions and International Organisations the assurances of its highest consideration.
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